
The Professional Protector Plan® for Dentists has a broad definition of Professional Services
where coverage is provided for services that you are licensed and trained to perform as a
dentist. Should your state dental board determine that administering the COVID-19 vaccine
is within the scope of practice for dentistry, this service would fall within the PPP’s definition
of Professional Services. The PPP stands behind thousands of dentists across the country.
Contact your local agent so you're backed by us, too. 

May not be available in all states, subject to underwriting review and approval. The information contained herein is a summary and is intended for
informational purposes only. Coverage may not be available in all jurisdictions and is subject to actual policy language. No representation is made
with respect to coverage in any specific fact situation or circumstance. All products are written by Aspen American Insurance Company. NF 2021

Will your malpractice respond to
claims related to administering the
COVID-19 vaccine?

Your Local PPP Agent: 

 

If your state dental board says yes, we say yes!
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